
Proposed Westerfield Quarry 

You may have heard about the proposals for a new quarry in Westerfield near 
Ipswich extracting 1,700,000 tonnes of sand and gravel over 16 years.  

In fact it is more than a quarry, it is also to be a major industrial processing site with 
crushed concrete and other materials (50,000 tonnes/year) being imported to the 
site for processing from outside the area.  

It is anticipated that there will be 252 trucks and 60 ancillary light vehicles traveling 
from the site every day!     We think  this frequency of vehicle activity will be 
primarily for the ongoing construction of Sizewell C.  There are alternative sources 
of supply for SZC construction, i.e. via the proposed pier, rather than our 
inadequate road network. 

You may think this does not affect you but think again; these trucks will be heading 
through many of our villages and although we do not yet know which routes, there 
are no major lorry routes near the quarry site and it is possible that the B1078 and 
B1079 and A12 might all be adversely affected. 

This proposal is a real prospect and is likely to happen quickly. 

The Campaign to Stop The Quarry (STQ) urgently needs your help. If you think you  
can help in any way please visit their website   

https://stopthequarry.info/ 
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